
 

 

CWA applauds federal government’s budget 
 
For Immediate Release: March 29, 2016 
 

Milton, ON – The Canadian Welding Association (CWA) is pleased with the infusion of 
infrastructure and skills development funding highlighted in Canadian Federal 
Government’s 2016 budget that was recently unveiled.  
  

“As Canada’s largest and only welding membership driven organization, we are 
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